AUSTRALIAN FEDERATED UNION OF
LOCOMOTIVE EMPLOYEES

28 November 2014
CIRCULAR: 19/14
Ref: QR National Traincrew Enterprise Agreement

Dear Traincrew

PROTECTED ACTION BALLOT UPDATE 1

What are the rules around a protected action ballot being approved?

Firstly 50% of AFULE members covered by the QR National Traincrew Enterprise Agreement
2010 have to return a vote. If less than 50% of those members return a vote the application
fails.

Secondly, 50% of votes returned have to be in favour of the questions listed on the ballot.

What do | do now?

1/ Contact the AFULE state office to ensure we have your correct contact details. This can be
done by emailing statesecretary@afule.org.au or phoning (07) 3257 1151. This should be done
straight away.

2/ When you receive the ballot in the mail, tick all the yes boxes and return the ballot
immediately.

Further updates will be circulated.

Yours Fraternally
4 Am

Greg Smith
AFULE State Secretary

Traincrew Represeniing Traincrew
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